
Added Item 5.2 
From: Michal Sokol 
Sent: February 3, 2020 12:48 PM 
To: Alicia Davenport 
Cc: Nancy Wunderlich, Rebeka Eisbrenner, Jeff Cornwell, Chris 
King, Michael Becke, Edward Galinski 
Subject: Follow-Up from ACPD’s Built Environment Working 
Group Inquiries 
  
I’ve been able to do some background work with respect to the 
questions, here is what I’ve got thus far.  
  
1. Vault cover inquiries must be forwarded directly to Alectra. 

Please contact Edward Galinski (he is Alectra’s Standards 
Engineer). 
 

2. Directional line questions may be directed to Mike Becke. Mike 
is the SPM in Engineering Services Road Design section and is 
involved with many engineering standards.   
 

3. For sidewalk repair, all inquiries should be directed to the call 
centre who will then filter them out and appropriately distribute 
the requests to respective districts for their action. 

  
Hope this is sufficient.  
 
Many Thanks,  
  
Michal Sokol C.Tech 
Project Manager, Transportation Engineering 
Public Works 
Transportation Operations & Maintenance, City of Hamilton 
(905) 546-2424 


